
  

 

 
 

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/014/2021-2022                                                     14th APRIL 2021 
 

IMPORTANT- CONTINUATION OF ONLINE CLASSES 
 

Dear Parents (Grades IX, X and XII), 

This is with reference to circular number RVS/CIR/251/2020-2021, dated 

March 26, 2021. Keeping in mind the surge in covid cases and the rising 

incidence of same even in our staff members, we have decided to carry on 

with online classes till the end of summer vacation.  

All activities both Scholastic and Co scholastic will be as per schedule. Thank 

you for your support and co-operation.   

 
Regards 
Team RVS 


